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ADAP Advocacy Applauds Introduction of the 340B ACCESS Act 

 

Urges Congress to enact long-overdue reforms to the 340B Drug Pricing 

Program 

 

For Immediate Release:    Media Contact: 

October 9, 2025     info@adapadvocacy.org  

 

WASHINGTON, D.C.  – ADAP Advocacy applauded the introduction of the 

“340B Affording Care for Communities and Ensuring a Strong Safety-net” 

(ACCESS) Act, or H.R. 5256, introduced in the House of Representatives in 

September 2025. 

 

Brandon M. Macsata, CEO of ADAP Advocacy, stated, “The 340B Drug Pricing 

Program is a vital source of funding for programs that serve poor and rural 

patients, but too many hospital systems and other large covered entities have 

been playing fast and loose with a statute that, for far too long, has lacked the 

necessary transparency and enforcement mechanisms to ensure that those 

funds are reinvested into care for the patients it was created to serve. The 

340B ACCESS Act represents a real course correctional first step toward 

achieving those goals.” 

 

Congress established the 340B Drug Pricing Program to enable nonprofit 

healthcare providers to optimize their use of limited resources, ensuring access to 

medications for uninsured patients with acute and chronic health conditions and 

disorders. The 340B ACCESS Act would amend Section 340B(b) of the Public 

Health Service Act (42 U.S.C. 256b(b)) by: 

 

• Codifying the definition of “Patient” to define which patients are eligible, for 

how long, and under which circumstances; 

• Establishing eligibility requirements for hospitals, with specific requirements 

varying by hospital type, to ensure that the program serves actual safety net 

hospitals; 

• Establishing statutory standards for child site eligibility and requiring covered 

entities to demonstrate to HHS that each child site satisfies those new 

standards prior to participating in the 340B Program; 

• Introducing restrictions on Pharmacy Benefit Managers (PBMs), contract 

pharmacies, and third-party administrators to guard against for-profit, 340B 

supply chain middlemen from making excessive profits off the program; and, 

• Codifying reporting and transparency requirements for 340B covered entities. 
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To learn more about ADAP Advocacy, the 340B Program, or the 340B ACCESS Act, please email 

info@adapadvocacy.org.  

 

#### 

About ADAP Advocacy: ADAP Advocacy’s mission is to promote and enhance the AIDS Drug Assistance 

Programs (ADAPs) and improve access to care for persons living with HIV/AIDS. ADAP Advocacy works 

with advocates, community, health care, government, patients, pharmaceutical companies, and other 

stakeholders to raise awareness, offer patient educational programs, and foster greater community collaboration. 
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